
 

 

 

 

 
 

Date : 30th November 2023 

 
 

TO:  COP 28 GREEN ZONE @ EXPO CITY DUBAI ON  

5TH DECEMBER 2023 FOR ALL YEAR 6 STUDENTS 
 
 
Dear Parents of Year Six students, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s.  We are pleased to inform you that the COP28 Green Zone begins at 

Expo City on Monday and we have secured a slot for ALL our Year Six students to visit the COP28 

GREEN ZONE on 5th December , 2023 from 8:00 am to 12:30 pm.  

 
Dedicated to inspiring the next generation of change makers by offering students the knowledge, 

tools and platforms needed to foster creativity, innovation and meaningful collaborations for a 

sustainable future for all.  
 

Name of the event:    COP 28 GREEN ZONE @ EXPO CITY 

Date of the event:   5th December 2023 ( Tuesday) 

Time of the overall event:  8:00 a.m. to 12:30 pm 

DRESS CODE:    SCHOOL PE UNIFORM 

 
Students will be taken from school and brought back to school.  Your consent for this event is needed. 

Please send a snack and enough water and ensure that students are in their school PE uniform.  

 
We are constantly striving to provide our students with opportunities to extend their learning 

beyond the classroom and we are grateful for your collaboration with these initiatives.  Please sign 

the consent form below and have your child hand it over their class teacher.  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 

TRN No. 00483609200003 



 

 

CONSENT FORM 
COP 28 GREEN ZONE @ EXPO CITY 

 

I ____________________________________________________ parent of  _______________________________________ 

studying in YEAR ________________________ consent to my ward attending the COP28 GREEN 

ZONE @ EXPO CITY ON 5TH December 2023.  

 

 

 

Parent’s signature: _________________________    Date:________________________ 


